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Strike ballot of 28 November 2019

Publication of the result 

Dear colleagues, 

I hereby announce the result of the vote on the call for strike received by the Office on 08.11.2019. 

The number of employees entitled to vote is 6602. The necessary quorum is 40% representing 2641 

votes. 

The total number of votes cast is 3564 representing 54% of the employees entitled to vote. 

The quorum has therefore been reached. 

The result of the vote is as follows: 

Votes in favour of a strike = 2966 

Votes against a strike = 417

No opinion = 181

The number of votes cast in favour of a strike is 2966 representing 83,2% of the total votes cast. 

Staff have therefore voted in favour of a strike. 

Following our rules, before a strike can go ahead, the President must receive a prior notice at least 5 

working days before commencement of the strike. The prior notice shall specify the following; 

The grounds for having to resort to the strike;

The beginning and duration of the strike;

The scope of the strike, including which sites are concerned.

Elodie Bergot
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